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As a Portland resident, professional musician, and concert goer, I support HB 3167 -

3 VERSION, as per MusicPortland's endorsement. Fans deserve transparency in 

ticket sales and working artists deserve to see a higher percentage of ticket prices 

than they do now. The music industry - musicians, venues, and small businesses - 

could use all the support we can get right now as we continue to recover from the 

pandemic and the way it has changed the nature of the industry. In addition, I trust 

the work that Music Portland does and I hope you will heed their advice. Portland is a 

city of artists and small businesses and music lovers. Let's continue to make it livable 

and workable for artists and small businesses and music lovers. Thank you.  

 


